
ATTENTION: 

Due to the Nov. 18 MDHHS Epidemic Order, our office will be limiting in-person business at the 

Union Hall.  

This change will be effective Wednesday, November 18,  2020, until further notice. 

This does NOT mean we are closed for business. 

Members still have a variety of ways in which to reach /conduct business with us, including: 

Calling our office:  

(734) 424-0978 

Email:     

Ryan Husse: rhusse@ibew252.org 

David Bianco: dbianco@ibew252.org 

Rick Plisko: rplisko@ibew252.org 

Mike Cox: mcox@ibew252.org 

Linda Ryznar/ Alana Motsinger: info@ibew252.org 

 

To learn more about the MDHHS Epidemic Orders, visit: www.michigan.gov/coronavirus  
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